
Kansas Grain and Feed Association is offering scholarships to deserving Kansas high school 
students who are interested in studying an agricultural-related field in college. Please pass this along 
to the appropriate party so we can award money to our future workforce. 
  
The deadline for applications is quickly approaching – March 6, 2020. 
  
Kansas Grain and Feed Association scholarship 
information: https://www.ksgrainandfeed.org/scholarship-program/ 
Kansas Grain and Feed Association scholarship 
application: https://www.ksgrainandfeed.org/scholarship-program/kgfa-scholarship-application/ 
  
Thank you for your help. 
  
Sincerely, 
Sidney Storey 
Administrative Assistant 
Kansas Grain & Feed Association 
Kansas Agribusiness Retailers Association 
Renew Kansas 
P: 785-234-0461 F: 785-234-2930     
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